
 

 
 
 
 

Tuesday 9th October 2021 

 

Year 4 School Journey 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We have arranged for your child to go on school journey to PGL 

Liddington, Swindon.  This will take place from Monday 14th March – 

Friday 18th March 2022.  

 

The cost of this school journey is £290.00.  This may seem a lot, but this 

does cover three good meals per day, full accommodation, all 

activities and use of the facilities and equipment, although you will 

need to supply your child with either a sleeping bag or a duvet and 

pillow for the trip. 

 

Parents and Carers who receive some benefits could be entitled to a 

grant of approx. £138 from the London Borough of Greenwich. This 

would reduce the cost of your child’s space to approx. £152.  Please 

speak to Miss Wenden in the school office as soon as possible if you 

think you may be entitled to this to let her know which benefits you 

receive, she will then apply for the grant on your behalf.  

 

The total cost must be paid in full before Friday 25th February 2022.  

 

This school journey really will provide a fantastic, memorable 

experience for the children.  Each day is packed full of exciting 

activities that will enable the children to develop a wide range of 

transferable skills and to further develop their skills and knowledge 

surround the PSHE curriculum.  

 

You can also look at the website: https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-

gb/adventure-holidays/centres/liddington. 
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This is a unique opportunity for your child to share a special experience 

with their friends and classmates.  They will be in a secure and safe 

environment with fully trained staff and accompanied by teachers 

they know and trust.  If your child has not ‘been away from home’ 

before, this is the ideal opportunity for them to have that important 

experience.  

 

You can give consent and make payment for the trip via school 

gateway. The remaining balance is to be paid by Friday 25th February 

2022 - this may be paid as a lump sum or in installments.  

 

The timetable for the week, including activities, will be given to you at 

a later date.  If you have any questions or concerns before then, 

please do not hesitate to contact us.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


